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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Paula Sime [psime@ERI-US.com]
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 11:19 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Rebekah Westrup; David R. Daniels
Cc: Heidi Dieffenbach-Carle
Subject: 70234 Ethanol Analysis

Hi Barb, 
  
In accordance with our conversation this morning, ERI is not required to analyze for ethanol at Former Exxon Service 
Station 70234, 3450 35th Avenue, Oakland (RO#2515) since the site is no longer an active service station and the tanks 
are no longer in place. 
  
Thanks for your help. 
  
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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